INVITATION TO BID

The City of Hailey, ldaho, is accepting sealed bids at the office of the City Clerk, 115 Main St. S, Hailey,
Idaho 83333, until 3:30 p.m., local time, Thursday, February 9, 2023, for the following project:

CROY TO QUIGLEY PATH, HAILEY

At 3:30 p.m. on the same day, all bid proposals will be opened publicly and read aloud in the Hailey City Hall
council chambers.

The proposed Work includes the construction of new asphalt pavement pathway on Croy St from the Wood
River Trail to Quigley Rd, with rumble strips, pavement markings, and signage. Additionally, a corrugated
galvanized steel irrigation pipe will be extended past the widened pathway.

The contract documents, plans and specifications may be obtained at the City of Hailey Public Works
Department, 115 Main St. S, Hailey, Idaho 83333. The contract documents, plans and specifications may
also be obtained by contacting Nancy Arellano or Brian Yeager at the City of Hailey: (208) 788-9830 x2 or
via email at Nancy.Arellano@haileycityhall.org or Brian.Yeager@haileycityhall.org. Questions regarding the
contract documents or scope of work should be submitted in writing to Nancy.Arellano@haileycityhall.org or
Brian.Yeager@haileycityhall.org.

Bidders must hold a valid Idaho Public Works License prior to the bid due date. Bidders must submit a list of
all subcontractors with their bid.

Any objections to the contents or terms of the contract documents, plans and specifications shall be raised
no later than three (3) days prior to the bid opening date and time.

The City of Hailey reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Mary Cone, City Clerk

Publish Dates:

January 18, 2023
January 25, 2023
February 1, 2023
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